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MISSIONARIES SENT OUT IN 1890-1891. 
 

Missions in Japan. 
 

Miss S. C. Smith, returning. 
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 TOKYO : the capital of Japan ; station occupied, 1869 ; laborers--
 . . . Miss S. C. Smith, . . . . 
 
p. 125 
 

During the absence of Miss Smith on furlough, the Girls’ 
School at Sapporo was conducted by Miss Katheryn B. Light, who is 
to be associated with Miss Smith during the coming year, the work 
having outgrown the strength of one lady.  The school reports a roll 
of 60 pupils, notwithstanding the heavy loss by marriage and 
removal to other places.  A church, in connection with the Church of 
Christ, was organized during the year by a member of the Reformed 
Mission at Sendai.  The ladies at this station have charge of three 
Sunday schools, with an aggregate attendance of 200 pupils.  Miss 
Smith reports the religious interest in the city as encouraging, 



meetings for prayer being well attended, and a number of girls in 
the school, who have not professed their faith in Christ, being 
deeply interested. 

 
pp. 293, 299 
 

LIST OF MISSIONARIES. 
 

   NAME.          MISSION. 
 

 
Smith, Miss Sarah C.              East Japan. 
 
 

 


